
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY, I’M REACHING BACK INTO THE SEPTEMBER 2019 LETTER MONTH MAILBAG TO 

SHARE MORE LISTENER LETTERS WITH YOU. 

[COLLEEN – EMAIL]  I wanted to first say Thank You for the radio being 50 years on air. I 

have been listening for 9 years now. Love your programs and the new staff hired too. I 

always feel like you all rock for being in this service to the Lord. Thank you again for I'm 

blessed it is on the air this long. God has a plan to reach all people. Let’s hope and pray 

we continue to serve those in need and also a reminder that this station helps many to 

reach those who need the lord. So let’s be a .blessing to others, let’s keep the station 

running 50 more years.  Congratulations. God hears our prayers.  

[LARRY – EMAILED, LISTENS TO WPVM 88.5 STURGEON BAY]  Happy Anniversary Month to 

WRVM. Thanks for all you do to make Christianity a remarkable thing. Also Thanks for 

running the bus trips. Have gone on many and plan to do more. I pray for your station, and 

your new transmitter. The more I listen, the more I want to listen. The more I listen I realize 

what is important. I enjoy the Saturday morning programming, music request times. I will be 

sending a donation for the new transmitter. Have a great day to the staff at WRVM. 

I HAD TO STOP AND THINK ‘WHAT TRANSMITTER IS HE TALKING ABOUT?’ HE WAS 

REFERRING TO THE NEW TRANSMITTER FOR HERE IN SURING THAT WE WERE RAISING 

FUNDS FOR. THAT TRANSMITTER WAS PAID IN FULL AND IS NOW IN OPERATION. 

[NATE – EMAIL]  Hi WRVM. Thank you for your work at the station. I really like the little programs that 

are aired throughout the day like Joni and Friends and even the Christian Working Women.  I enjoy the 

variety of music. I like how certain songs are played regularly, except a few instrumental selections. 

WRVM never leaves my dial.  Grace to You, I think is the most important program that is aired.  

YOUR LETTERS ARE IMPORTANT TO US AND I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO THIS YEAR’S 

SPRING LETTER MONTH, JUST A COUPLE WEEKS AWAY. 28 DAYS IN FEBRUARY AND I 

WAS GIVEN A LIST OF 28 BENEDICTIONS FOUND IN THE NEW TESTAMENT.  

Phil. 4:7 - (May) the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and your 

minds in Christ Jesus. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


